Feedback for the Philosophy Department Assessment Report Fall 2011
 Assessment Committee Department and Primary Reader:  Cheryl Blackwell 
 Secondary Readers:  Jeremy Osborn, Andrew Dunham
 Summary:  No reason for alarm (your assessment plan and past efforts are exemplary) but  just  a reminder, the Assessment Committee has not received your 2010-2011 report.  
 Please contact your Assessment Committee liaison, Cheryl Blackwell, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.
